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Attention: Natasha Harras 

Dear Mr Ritchie 
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I refer to your letter received on 30th January 2014 regarding the exhibition of the modification request for 
the redevelopment of the former Royal Rehabilitation Centre Sydney. 

The Office of Environment and Heritage has reviewed the proposal and has no comments to make and no further interest in this development. Please note that the Heritage Branch of OEH may make a separate 
response on this modification. 

If you have any questions please contact Rachel Lonie on 9995 6837. 

Yours sincerely 
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SUSAN HARRISON 
Senior Team Leader, Planning 
Greater Sydney 
Regional Operations 

PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124 
Level 6, 10 Valentine Av Parramatta NSW 

ABN 30 841 387 271 
www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
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